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RC Fire Hall

Today, VE7XNC and VE7HZF relocated the club's antenna from the
North East corner of the fire hall to the South East corner. With
Chief Pat's permission, we ran the coax just above the fire
station's communication closet, where the repeater will be
installed.

The next phase will be to run power from the comm's closet out to the top, install a grounded bus bar with a coax
lightening protector, and move the repeater. Until then, the repeater is still operational at VE7HZF's place on
442.650 MHz + T100.
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